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Ladies and Gentelmen!

Please protect and support something so famous and important as a world heritage like the
Stone Henge.
The plans for the new road  does not contribute to it.
I know I am not from Great Britain, but I am visiting often Britain and its gorgeous ancient
monuments. I see myself as a world citizen and some heritages belong more to the global
community than to a country itself. I mean this more on a mental than a physical level.

So please consider carefully and with the great responsibility you have the road planning.

Yours sincerely

Agnes Marr




